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To All it may concern:

I understand that SB86 language has been included in HB119.

I support the language that protects my property rights as it currently exists in SB86.

Please make sure that this critical language is included.

Thank You
Tallee Wellman-Ullom

Sent from my iPhone so please forgive my grammar
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